
Hospice UK Conference
Congratulations to Dr Bristow who won our 
£250 course voucher competition!

It was fantastic to be at Hospice UK! 
Thank you to everyone who came to see us.
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The Newsletter

This year, we’ve delivered over 30 courses, 
attended and presented at conferences, 
submitted papers to journals, had a stand 
at the Hospice UK conference (thank you 
to eveyone who stopped by to say hello 
and ask questions!), experienced changes 
within both our core and Trustee teams, 
and developed new courses while 
continuing to deliver our established ones. 

It’s truly time to celebrate!

Welcome to our Christmas newsletter!
  

As Christmas approaches, we're reflecting on everything we've 
been involved in this year and preparing for an exciting 2025!

   

We’d like to thank all of our colleagues who have collaborated 
with us on our courses, and you for reading this newsletter!



We are delighted to have a 
stand at the Hospice UK 
conference in Glasgow (Stand 9). 

Do say hi to Kate, our education 
lead, and Claire, one of our 
communication skills facilitators.

An extra bonus for saying hello - 
you will have the opportunity to 
win a free place on one of our 
study days worth £250!

Our programme for 2024.25 has taken shape – check 
in with our website to look at favourites and new 
developments.

Our programme for 2024/25 has taken shape – check 
in with our website to look at favourites and new 
developments.

OUR YEAR....

DelegatesCourses
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Our Year So Far & What's Next?

Happy Christmas from
 Mary, Kate, Karen, Michael, and Aisce

We’d like to thank all of our colleagues who collaborated with us to teach 
on and create our courses, everyone who attended, and you for taking the 

time to read this newsletter!


